Dear Families,

The kindergarten classes will soon be celebrating the 100th day in
our school year. We will be celebrating it on February 21st. To add to the
special day we are requesting that children bring in a collection of 100
items to school. We would like each child to create a display of their
collection. Examples could be 100 tiny drawings, 100 legos that create a
building, 100 noodles in groups of 10 glued on cardboard, 100 nails
hammered in a board, 100 stickers on a paper.... Please encourage your
child to be creative, but this is also a great opportunity to work with your
child on counting, grouping and counting by 2’s, 5’s, and 10’s, and addition
skills up to 10. It is of course also a time to have fun!

We would suggest that families begin working on the project a little bit
every week. This makes it more enjoyable for you and your child. Waiting
until the last minute to count 100 items and create a display takes a while
for some kindergarten students and becomes frustrating for everyone.

We ask that these projects be brought to school on Thursday,
February 20th. They will be on display during our 100th day activities, for all
kindergarten students to admire.

Please sign up with your child’s teacher via Konstella/Bloomz if you
are interested in volunteering for this fun event!

Thank you,

Dr. Lageson, Mrs. Maestas, Ms. DeVille



